CHERRYHILL HOMEOWNERS
MEETING MINUTES |
JANUARY 16, 2003

The first topir discussed was reducing irrigation water usage. Each home owner is required to
reduce water to 20 minuets per zone or less. Landscaping request in the common areas were also
disscused. Cory Carlson will contract a landscape service to maintain common areas, clean out
holding pond, and maintain irrigation system. Cory Carlson will also contract a fencing company
to replace fence on holding pond.

Tim Stern has completed his Presidency term. Hurst Otto is the new president of the
homeowners association. Cory Carison is Vice President/Treasurer, and Brad Higginbotham was
nominated as secretary,

Respectfully submitted
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Cory Carlson





